
 

 

 

Special Person Gift Stall – Friday 14th 
February 2025 

 
 

We are excited to be able to hold our Special Person Gift Stall for the Junior School on Friday 

14th February. We have chosen this date to coincide with Valentine’s Day and allow the 

children to choose a gift for someone they love. The children love this experience and have 

great fun choosing a special gift for a family member of their choice – this could a parent, 

grandparent, sibling etc. This will be the final gift stall of the year at the Junior School. 

To ensure everyone who contributes gets to choose a present we do need to limit this to 

one present per child and parents must follow one of the options below. 

Option 1: Donate a gift for the stall and pay £4 for your child to buy a gift 

Option 2: Donate £4 for FODS to buy a gift for the stall and pay £4 for your child to buy a 
gift 

 

Please drop off donations and the money at the Junior school office. Please have the 

money in an envelope with your child’s name, class and the options that you have chosen 

(written on the envelope). 

The stall will be held Friday 14th February, between 9am and Midday so please ensure all 
money and gifts are received by the Junior School Office by 4pm on Tuesday 11th February.  

As with all our events we rely on helpers on the day to help support the children. If you can 
help, please do let us know, either directly - fods.info.mail@gmail.com, by text (07737 
177246) or by letting the school office know. 

Many thanks for your support. 
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